
 

 

Wednesday 12th August 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We hope that you are enjoying the pleasant weather and are looking forward to the start of 

term as much as we are.  

 

To help some of our disadvantaged families who may be struggling with preparing for the 

new academic year, we will be providing a School Uniform Bank in early September. If you 

are able to donate your child’s uniform from last year, we would be infinitely grateful. 

Donations from all year groups (nursery – year six) would be very welcome.  

 

Please drop this off at school on one of the following dates:  

 Friday 14th August 2020 – 10am-12pm  

 Friday 21st August 2020 – 10am-12pm  

 Friday 28th August 2020 – 10am-12pm  

 Tuesday 1st September – 9am- 3pm 

 Wednesday 2nd September – 9am- 3pm  

 

Without your continued support, we would not be able to facilitate initiatives such as these 

and help mitigate some of the financial pressures which a number of our families find 

themselves facing, particularly during the current pandemic.  

  

Many thanks in advance. 

 

Ms. Zohra El-Habti  

Assistant Headteacher & SENDCo  

 


